## Renfrewshire Secondary School Collections 2022

Dear Mrs Hollywood,

I would like to express my personal thanks to you for allowing the Food Bank Food Rush Initiative collection to take place on Friday 14<sup>th</sup> October 2022. I would also like to express my thanks to the staff and young people who participated in the collection, and for the organising and sorting of the donations into crates.

Johnstone High School has been involved in these collections since 2014 and you and each year the young people and staff have gone above and beyond to make their annual collections a success. From the planning, the collection day, and the organising of sorting the donations into the crates is inspiring. I am humbled and inspired by the passion and commitment of the staff and young people and the hard work that they have strived and put into their 2022 collection.

The collection that you have done for us in October is being put to good use in helping those struggling from the ongoing cost of living crisis and in these unprecedented times. The school values of Johnstone High School are so embedded in the work that you have undertaken throughout your collection: Determination, Friendship, Honesty, Respect, Responsibility, and Trust.

The staff and young people of Johnstone High School are caring individuals, integrated within the school community, the community that Johnstone High serves and the wider area of Renfrewshire.

I look forward to the many years of future collaboration as we together work to tackle food poverty and poverty through a partnership approach here in Renfrewshire.

Kind Regards

Kevin

Kevin Milliken Food Bank Food Rush Initiative

Food Bank
Food Rush
Supplying Food Banks through your
Generous Donations

In partnership with

